
 
 

Important change for Wilson disease patients taking Galzin® 

 

Are you prescribed Galzin® (zinc acetate) capsules by your doctor? 

 
Galzin® was recently bought by Eton Pharmaceuticals, a pharmaceutical 
company with therapies for patients suffering from rare and overlooked 
conditions.     

 
What does this mean for Wilson disease patients taking Galzin®? 

 
Starting March 3rd, 2025, Eton’s specialty pharmacy services provider, Optime 
Care, will handle dispensing and patient assistance programs. Patients 
prescribed Galzin® will be automatically enrolled in Eton Cares, which includes: 

• $0 co-pay for patients with insurance 
• Quick start program to provide patients Galzin® in as little as 24 hours 
• Enhanced Patient Assistance Program for uninsured or underinsured 

patients, including Medicare 
• Insurance specialists to assist with coverage needs 
• Pharmacist consultation, refill reminders, and regular check-ins. 

 
Galzin® is the only FDA-approved zinc acetate for maintenance treatment of 
patients with Wilson disease who have been initially treated with a chelating 
agent. 

 
 

Starting March 3, your care team can deal exclusively with Eton’s specialty 
pharmacy, Optime Care. Their phone number is 833-442-5946 and email is 
etoncares@optimecare.com. 



 
If you, your pharmacist, or doctor have any questions, you can also reach out to 
Eton Pharmaceuticals at 847-787-7361 or email info@etonpharma.com.  

 
For more information, visit www.galzin.com 

 
For more information about Eton Pharmaceuticals, visit www.etonpharma.com 
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